
 

          
 

 

My 3 tops tips for starting secondary school… 

Contact me: 

 

Dear Year 7 Students,  

I am really looking forward to seeing you all in September when you join us in the Unit Provision 

and seeing what you all can achieve. 

During our transition day picnic’s, I enjoyed getting to know you all and had lots of fun playing 

games. I was lucky enough to have met some of you while you were having a tour around the 

Unit.  

I have been working at Corby Business Academy since 2014. I have been an LSA in the Unit 

Provision since October 2020 and I have never been happier!  

 

 

 

Likes: Candles, spending time with family and highland 

cows 

Dislikes: Spiders  

Pets: 3 cats and a dwarf hamster 

Hobbies:  Crochet and arts and crafts 

Favourite Food: Lasagne 

My favourite subject at school: Art and design 

technology 

Fun fact: I can tap dance 

 

1. Always believe in yourself! 

2. Be kind to others. 

3. Relax and enjoy it, you will be amazing! 

1.  

Where to find me: 

 

In the Unit Provision  

 

If you have any questions please contact 

me on the e-mail address below: 

michelle.wooton@corbybusinessacademy.

org 

 

 

 

Mrs Wooton – Learning Support Assistant 

mailto:michelle.wooton@corbybusinessacademy.org
mailto:michelle.wooton@corbybusinessacademy.org

